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Daily Update 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Good afternoon everyone.  I hope you are all well and staying safe. During the lockdown, we have not been able to 
send out the ’Wednesday Word’ to families but as from today, you can click onto the link and read it on-line.  We 
will also put the link on our Faith page.  www.wednesdayword.org 

 

Sadly, the Borwick Hall trip has been cancelled for our Year 6 pupils; families will receive a full refund of the deposit 
paid.  Please be patient as we work through this process 

Key Workers, please continue to complete the booking form requesting childcare for cover in school so we have a 
clear picture for staffing.  Please note we will not be opening Bank Holiday, Friday 8th May.   

A few parents have requested PE bags that have been left in school.  Please collect all PE bags from the Main 
Reception.  

We continue to add learning platforms to the Home Learning Page so please continue to logon to the school website 
for support.   

 

As I have mentioned previously, please continue to pray for our school community as more and more people have 
sadly been directly affected by Covid-19.  We are here to support you in any way we can so please do not to hesitate 
to contact the school.  

 

Please can I request that all children, who attend school, bring in a sun hat/cap and sun cream as the days are becoming 
warmer – thank you. 

Remember: 

Where possible, children should be safely cared for at home.  However, we understand that this may be difficult for 
some Key Workers.  We are here to look after the children of our Key Workers who are critical to the Covid-19 response 
and vulnerable children who may need our support.  

Please can you ensure that we have up to date details if your situation changes: 

 If you have indicated that you will need child care for your child on a particular day and then your situation 
changes, please inform us immediately, otherwise, in line with our  safeguarding duties,  you will receive a 
phone call from school 

 Is anyone in your household self – isolating?   

 Do you no longer require childcare and have not informed the school? 

 Are you due to or have you finished a period of self – isolation? 
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 Have you or members of your family been directly affected by Covid-19? 

 Is it possible to alternate your work shift pattern, within the household, so that one parent/carer is able to care 
for your child? 

Please correspond by email if any of the above applies to you and we will respond during the normal school hours. 

 

         

 A moment of reflection……. 

“Thought and spirit can go far with the creativity of 

love,”  

Pope Francis 

 

          

God Bless – stay safe, 

Alexis Satterthwaite 

Head Teacher 

 


